
 

North Transfer Station Odor Evaluation Project  
YOU’RE INVITED!  
Seattle Public Utilities (SPU) invites our North Transfer Station 
neighbors to attend an open house.  
We are hosting an open house to share what we’ve learned and the 

steps we plan to take to minimize odors originating at the transfer 

station. 
Date: Tuesday, September 17, 2024  

Time: 5:30 to 6:30 PM 

Join in-person: North Transfer Station Conference Room, 1350 N 

34th St, Seattle 

Space is limited for in-person attendance and will be on a first-

come, first-serve basis. RSVP required. 

Join virtually: via Webex  

PROJECT BACKGROUND 
SPU operates the North Transfer Station, located in Wallingford. SPU strives to be a good neighbor and maintain 
air quality standards, including controlling odors.  

Since Spring 2023, our team has completed the following:   

• Collected warm weather seasonal odor sample in June 2023   

• Evaluated new odor complaints, weather data, and current operating conditions, to identify possible 
improvements  

• Modeled site-specific odor patterns and impacts of possible improvements using warm weather odor data, 
terrain data, discharge velocity, and direct weather observations   

• Evaluated select operational improvement solutions for cost and feasibility of implementation based on 
modeling results 

 
To report an odor near the North Transfer Station:  

SPU_North_Transfer_Station_Hotline@seattle.gov | (206) 684-8555 

Please include date and time of odor, approximate street address where odor was noticed,  

and a general description of the odor.

https://forms.office.com/g/Y9KTCJtrFG
https://seattle.webex.com/seattle/j.php?MTID=m586d697319a2a9287e4a1e536ae536de
mailto:SPU_North_Transfer_Station_Hotline@seattle.gov
tel:(206)%20684-8555
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